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Hello everyone, 
  

I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas. We unfortunately could not 

attend the Christmas party this year. I heard it was great as always.  We 

were moving into our new home that day. It has been a very busy 

December and we hope things will be back to normal now the holidays 

are over, See you in February at the meeting.  

 

 

Happy New Year! 

 

Clay  
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The swap shop. 
 

FOR SALE: 1962 Corvair 4DR sedan. New ignition system, new carbs,  new A/C compressor (installed, but 

not completely hooked to system). Good black interior seats, original tube radio works, almost new tires, good 

paint (Candy Apple) with just a few spots of surface rust under paint.  In addition I have what I believe to be a 

complete engine for a 1960 Corvair, new pistons, cylinders, bearings, just is not put together, along with a 

transmission. I also have a complete engine for a 1963 (ran when pulled out). It has a new torque converter, 

new starter.  Distributor is off of engine as well as carbs. I have the carbs as well as more parts for the 63 

engine. Will sell every thing for $2000 or best offer.  Contact Steve Weigandt at triglide1941@yahoo.com  

                       

 

FOR SALE 1965 Monza sedan for sale.  Blue exterior and white interior.  This car was restored in 2004 and 

won its class at that year’s Springfest.  It has the 110 hp motor, powerglide, Clark’s interior, dual exhaust, 

electronic ignition, high-output alternator, wire wheel covers, good tires, two new spare tires, Clarks’s lower 

control arm bracket.  Pictures can be seen on Craigslist- Savannah, GA(search Corvairs).  The car is located in 

Glennville, GA(about 60 miles west of Savannah). Please contact Dennis Stanfield at  

 dbscpa@windstream.net. phone number  912-654-3496(work) or 912-654-9594(home). 

white top. 110/auto new tires,brakes,shocks.bb Runs and drives good.  Asking $3500  
Contact Wallace Clark   770 926 8735.  Posted 05/19 

 
Wanted:  Want to buy: One 13" 3-bar wire wheel cover. No junk please! Good daily driver condition. Will 

consider a whole set if the price is right. Chuck Smith 478-221-5133. charlessm6@aol.com 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

There will be no January   Meeting 
 

Regular Meetings will resume in February 
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Upcoming events 
 
 
Springfest April 22-23, 2022 Helen, GA  
 
Corsa Convention July 12-16,2022 Atlanta, GA  
 

 
Our 45th Year! 

Get the 2013-2018 Catalog 
If you did not get the catalog in 2013 or 2014,  
you can get one FREE on your first $50 order  

during 2015.  (Additional catalogs $3 with an order) 
 

Over 100 new repro parts in the past 3 years. 

Clark’s Corvair Parts® 
400 Mohawk Trail, Shelburne Falls, MA  01370       

(413)625-9776     www.corvair.com 
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From the Prez- Chuck Smith 
 
   Hello everyone, and Happy New Year! Hope you had a great Christmas. Santa must grade 
on the curve, because I got a bunch of new clothes, and a new set of black and red floor mats, 
for the '62 Monza. If you couldn't make to the Christmas dinner, you missed a wonderful meal 
and good fellowship. Thanks to Chris, Joan and Lillian for hosting the party in their beautiful 
home.  
   2022 promises to be a busy yet rewarding year for the Corvair hobby in the southeast. 
Springfest will be here in four months, and the Corsa Convention three months later. 
Reservations at the host hotel for the Convention are going fast, so if you are even thinking 
about attending, make your reservations soon. The goal is for our Corvair people to reserve 
the entire hotel! 
   I realize that it's been said many, many times, but please provide help where needed. 
Numbers are showing that this will be a well- attended Convention, as the ones in the east 
generally are. When it is over, we want people to say  " I am so glad I went to this 
Convention!". 
   Please be aware, there will NO regular club meeting this month. Normal club meetings will 
resume in February. 
   Please stay well; the Covid numbers are rising again. Hope to see everyone in February. 
 
    Chuck 
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